
UNITED STATES COMMISSION ON CIVIL RIGHTS
Washington, D. C. 20425

~June 20, 1977

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia,

It is my pleasure to inform you that the United States Commission
on Civil Rights, at its last meeting, reappointed you to member-
ship on the Texas State Advisory Committee for a term which
expires June 1979.

I am certain that your continued participation on the Advisory
Committee will be a -mutually rewarding experience for you and
the other -members of the Committee.

The Chairperson and staff of the Regional Office serving your
Committee have been informed of your reappointment. You can
expect to hear fram them soon regarding Cammittee activities
and programs.

Under separate cover we are sending you a roster of the current
members of your Committee and a new State Advisory Committee
Identification Card to replace the one you may now have.

With great a reciation for your past service to the Advisory
Commit e and the Commission, we look forward to working with
you or Ot r term.

Kin gar

LOU NUNEZ
Acting Staff Dire or


